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Trading Halt 
 
ASX Advisor 
Listing Compliance 
Level 40, Central Park 
152-158 St Georges Terrace 
Perth WA 6000 
 

14 February 2024: Wide Open Agriculture Limited (the Company) hereby requests that its securities be 
placed in a trading halt and provides the following information in accordance with ASX Listing Rule 
17.1.   
 

1. The Company requests a trading halt effective immediately, pending the release of a 

clarification announcement relating to a media article published in the Australian Financial 

Review today, 14 February 2024, titled Project Gentle: Wide Open Agriculture seeks to divest 

WA food brand.  

2. The Company requests that the trading halt remain in place until the earlier of the Company 

releasing an announcement, or the commencement of trading on Friday, 16 February 2024. 

3. The Company expects that the trading halt will end by the Company making an announcement 

in relation to the clarification announcement. 

4. The Company is not aware of any reason why the trading halt should not be granted. 

5. The Company is not aware of any other information necessary to inform the market about the 

trading halt, or that ASX asks for.  

Authorised by the Board of Wide Open Agriculture Limited.  
 
 


